

DEC 1 2 2012

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE LAWRENCE, KS

December 12, 2012

David Corliss
City of Lawrence
6 East 6th Street
Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Dave,

On behalf of Barb Wire Building, LLC, we request that the Lawrence City Commission, at its December 18th meeting, discuss and authorize preparation of documentation for Barb Wire Building, LLC to be the transferee of the current lease with Abe & Jakes Landing for the Barbed Wire Building located at 8 East 6th Street, Lawrence. Barb Wire Building, LLC plans to continue operating Abe & Jakes as it is currently being operated.

With the new Marriott Extended Stay Hotel being built at 9th & New Hampshire, one of our goals is to work together and allow Abe & Jakes to operate as a venue for weddings, banquets, etc... Mike Logan will be the managing partner of Barb Wire Building, LLC. Please do not hesitate to contact either one of us if you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Doug Compton Mike Logan